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(Abstract) 
 

Bulgarian-Turkish Relations at the End of 1913 – the First Half of 1914 
According to Reports of Russian Military Intelligence in the Balkans. The 
publication is a collection of previously unpublished reports from Russian 
military agents in the Balkans, dedicated to the problem of Bulgarian-Turkish 
cooperation between the Balkan wars and the First World War. In the published 
array of sources, two main storylines can be distinguished. The first concerns 
information about the political rapprochement between Bulgaria and Turkey and 
the negotiations between them on the conclusion of a secret military convention 
directed against Greece and Serbia. The second block of questions concerns 
cooperation between the Internal Revolutionary Macedonian-Adrianople 
Organization (IMARO) and the Young Turks’ leadership in organizing sabotage 
and chetnik attacks on the Greek and Serbian territory of Macedonia. The cited 
material demonstrates, on the whole, the high efficiency of Russian intelligence, 
which managed to catch the vector of Bulgarian-Turkish interaction and supply 
the Foreign Policy Department in St. Petersburg with valuable information 
obtained through intelligence. The Russian authorities were informed about the 
main stages of the Bulgarian-Turkish negotiation process, as well as about the 
eventual plans of Bulgaria and Turkey regarding the revision of the Bucharest 
Treaty. The published documents allow us to conclude that, despite the presence 
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of tangible contradictions between Sofia and Constantinople, the negotiations 
between them in 1913-1914 paved the way that led to the signing in August 1914 
of the Bulgarian-Turkish Union Treaty, which hastened Turkey’s entry into the 
World War and securely fastened Bulgaria to the camp of the Triple Alliance 
powers. 
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